22nd October, 1937.

The Hon. George S. Messersmith,

o Assistant Secretary of State,
{/ JASHINGTON .
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Dear Frién&f'“““f’

This is to introduece to you the bearer of this
letter, Dr. H. Bindschedler, Vice-President of the Crédit
Suisse, Zurich, and a Member of the Board of SOFINA znd
CHADE.

Dr. Bindschedler will be greatly appreciative
if you will grant him a few moments of your valuable time
in ordsr that he may have a talk with wvou.

Cordially yours,




